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Hamilton Avenue — Upgrading

Submissions were presented by street residents, Sir Lawrence Govan and Terry Donaldson,
expressing a range of concerns about the condition of the kerbs and channels in Hamilton
Avenue and requesting the early inclusion of an upgrade of the street in the Council's Capital
Works Programme.

The Board decided that the residents’ submissions requesting the upgrading of Hamilton
Avenue be referred to the Board’s Finance and Planning Committee along with a report from
officers addressing the issues raised and possible solutions; and further that along with those of
the Board, the residents’ be encouraged to make their own submissions to the Council’s next
draft Financial Plan.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


